
As an Oregonian and the proud owner of a rescue dog, what better way to aid in the discussion of pet 
over population, the abuses of pet breeding and promote our over filled shelters and pounds than by 
making the Rescue Dog our State Dog.  Please vote yes on HCR 16, my rescue dog makes my life better 
everyday. 
 
Thank you, 
Stephanie Hoke 
Tigard, OR 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


